
 
 

 
 
20 February 2023  
 
 
Dear families, 

Year 4 Jorvik Viking Centre 
Wednesday 15th March 2023 

 
 
On Wednesday 15th March, Year 4 will have an exciting opportunity to visit Jorvik Viking Centre in York.  The 
children will take part in various activities and workshops about Vikings which will enhance their learning about 
this topic.   
 
A packed lunch will be provided from the school kitchen for all children.  Please make sure your child has sensible, 
school footwear and a warm, waterproof coat, as the weather may be cold or rainy.  
 
The coach will be leaving at 8:45am and be back at school for approximately 4:15pm. 
 
If you know your child does not travel well, please give them a sickness tablet before setting off for school in the 
morning, and bring another one in a labelled envelope so we can give it to them before setting off for home in the 
evening.   
 
Please be aware that due to traffic or road works, we cannot give an exact arrival time.  Please be prepared to 
make alternative arrangements at short notice in the event of any delays. 
 
The cost of the visit is part subsidised by our school fund.  We have previously written to you requesting a one-off 
payment of £20 for your child which will cover the cost of trips and workshops for the whole year.  The payment is 
now due via ParentPay or PayPoint and, if you require a copy of your PayPoint letter, please ask at the office. 
Thank you to those parents who have already made this payment. 
 
Please complete and return the reply slip to the office as soon as possible.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

  

Mrs H Haunch 

Principal 
 
 

   …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Child’s name: _____________________________________ Child’s class: __________________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child to go to Jorvik Viking Centre in York on Wednesday 15th March 2023. 
 
 
Signed: __________________________________________Parent/Carer Date: _____________ 


